
Attachment 1 
 
 
TO:  Staff Senate 
 
FROM:  Catherine Murphy 
  Secretary 
 
DATE:  May 2, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Minutes from April 13, 2011 Meeting 
 
In attendance: Ms. Bealla, Mr. Cawley, Ms. Cherra, Ms. Cullen-Brown, Ms. Eagen, Ms. Fetsko, Mr. 
Franceschelli, Mr. Gaylets, Ms. Gurz, Mr. Harris, Mr. Henfling, Ms. Hynosky, Ms. Jachimowicz, Ms. 
Laffey, Ms. Lang, Ms. Mascelli, Ms. McCrea, Mr. Murphy, Ms. Murphy, Mr. Rupp, Mr. Pace, Ms. Palko, 
Mr. Sakowski, Mr. Skutnick, Ms. Thomas, Mr. Wetherall, Mr. Wimmer, Ms. Day and Mr. Clark. 
 

1. Introduction: 





Staff Development Committee:  Ms. Mascelli reported that the committee will be meeting on 
Friday and continues to work on the project.  She said that Mr. Hunsinger , Human Resource 
Manager has been invited to join the committee.  Mr. Murphy asked the committee to try to have 
something ready (even if in draft form) by the end of May. 
 
By-Laws Committee:  Ms. Cullen-Brown said that the committee has some changes to the By-
Laws that they would like to have voted on today. 
 
Ms. Cullen-Brown said that the committee recommends that in Article III language be added that 
states the staff senators are required to serve on one committee. 
 
Mr. Gaylets motioned that the language be approved.  Ms. Bealla seconded the motion.  The 
Senate voted unanimously to approve the language. 
 
Ms. Cullen-Brown said that the AC had suggested that we include language on the role of the 
Senate liaison.  She said the committee agreed and are proposing the language that was 
submitted. 
 
Mr. Skutnick made a motion to accept the language.  Ms. Laffey seconded the motion.  The 
senate unanimously voted to approve the language.  Ms. Day will inform the AC of the change. 
 
Ms. Cullen Brown said that the changes will be posted on the Staff Senate website. 
 

8. Old Business: 
Ms. Fetsko gave a brief report on the roundtable meeting held for clerical staff.  She distributed 2 
handouts, one listing the concerns that were raised at the meeting and the other what we are doing 
in response to those concerns. 
 
She reported that another roundtable meeting will be held on April 28th. 
 

9. New Business: 
Ms. Murphy reported that someone made a suggestion that the agenda of an upcoming meeting be 
mailed to all staff prior to the meeting.  After a brief discussion, it was decided that the agenda of 
meetings will be sent to all staff prior to the meeting. 
 

Ms. Cullen-Brown made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  It was seconded by Ms. Bealla.  The meeting 
adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Respectively Submitted by, 
 

 


